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Date: Friday, June 19, 2015 

Start/End Time: 1 PM – 3 PM 

Location: 1 Ashburton Place – 21st Floor, Boston, MA 

Purpose of Meeting:  The purpose of the meeting is for the Implementation Council to: 
o Discuss the recently announced withdrawal of Fallon Total Care from One Care 

 
Anticipated Attendees: Suzann Bedrosian, Bruce Bird, Joe Finn, Rebecca Gutman, Dennis Heaphy (Chair), Denise 
Karuth (by phone), Jeff Keilson, David Matteodo,  Dan McHale, Dale Mitchell, Vivian Nunez, Olivia Richard, Bob 
Rousseau, Howard Trachtman (Co-Chair), Florette Willis (Co-Chair) 

Note: MassHealth representatives will not be in attendance at this Council meeting 

Handouts:   Agenda, Meeting Minutes (5/29/15). Documents will be available online at 
www.mass.gov/masshealth/onecare. 

Agenda 

Welcome, Review of Agenda, Approval of Meeting Minutes    (Co-Chairs) 
                                                                                        

New Business  
• Discussion on Fallon Total Care withdrawal from One Care   (Council Members) 

 
 
Comments from Attendees       (All Stakeholders) 
 
 
Upcoming Meetings 
 
One Care Open Meeting 
Wednesday, July 1, 2015 
12:00PM – 1:30PM 
State Transportation Building 
10 Park Plaza 
Boston, MA 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Implementation Council Meeting 
Friday July 24, 2015 
1:30-3:30pm 
Transportation Building, Rooms 1-3 
10 Park Plaza 
Boston, MA 
 

 

Implementation Council Meeting 
Friday September 11, 2015 
1:00-3:00pm 
1 Ashburton Place, 21st Floor 
Boston, MA 
 

 

http://www.mass.gov/masshealth/onecare
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A Message for One Care Enrollees and Stakeholders – June 17, 2015  

Fallon Total Care, one of the plans contracted with MassHealth and the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid 
Services (CMS) to provide One Care as part of the Massachusetts capitated Financial alignment Demonstration, 
has decided that they will be leaving One Care as of September 30, 2015. Fallon Total Care provides One Care 
coverage in Hampden, Hampshire, and Worcester counties to approximately 5,475 individuals. MassHealth 
assures members who are currently enrolled with Fallon Total Care (FTC) that we will work hard to ensure as 
smooth a transition as possible, working with current members, FTC, the other One Care plans, our partners at 
CMS, advocates, and the One Care Implementation Council. One Care members will not lose their MassHealth 
or Medicare, and all members will have continuous access to health care services, supportive services, and 
medications. We will be sharing additional information about this transition over the coming weeks and months. 

 


